KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY (KAFU)

Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Memo

From: Senior Assistant Registrar (AA) Date: 13t October, 2022

To: ALL STUDENTS Ref: KAFU/501/SM/VOL. 1 012 (222)

SUBJECT: SMART CARDS

The above subject refers.

The University has realized that there are a number of students who never applied for
Equity smart card. You are, therefore, informed that officers from Equity Bank will be
coming on Monday, 17* October, 2022 to carry out the exercise as from 8:00am to
5:00pm, next to Procurement Office.

Please avail yourself to provide the required information so that your card can be
processed. This is YOUR LAST CHANCE to apply for a smartcard. NO any further
EXTENSION will be done for this exercise.

Kindly note that once this exercise is concluded and cards prepared, NO student will access
University premises or receive services without proper identification.
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Dr. J. Amunga
Senior Assistant Registrar (AA)
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